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Concert Night Friday 11th December 

Concert night takes place this Friday night 11th 
December. We hope that all friends and family can 
come along to help us celebrate another great 
year. 

 Children need to arrive by 6:45pm. 
 Students should be neatly dressed in casual 

clothes, not school uniform. 
 Proceedings will start at 7pm. 
 Please bring a plate for supper 

Awards: Congratulations to the following students 
on their awards: Sammy, Zakk, Toby, Rachel, 
Cooper and Devlin. 

2016 start date! 

Students return to school for the start of the 2016 
school year on Thursday 28th January 2016. Staff 
will be at school on Wednesday 27th if anybody 
needs information or assistance regarding uniforms 
for the start of the year. 

Swimming this Wednesday  

Swimming tomorrow – Wed 9 Dec from 2:30-3:30 
pm. Please remember to have everything packed 
for your child/children to participate, including 
$5.00 to go in the silver box if you are paying 
weekly. Please be at the pool by 3.20pm to collect 
your child/children.   

P&C News 
Bunnings BBQ: Thank you to all the helpers for 
your assistance on a very warm and sunny Sunday. 
A special thank you to our ‘super organiser’ Shirley! 
Thank you also to those who donated drinks for 
the day.  Our efforts raised $900.00.  

Primary Burrendong & Zoo Excursion 
Monday 14th to Wednesday 16th December. Please 
see note attached. 

Whole School Zoo Excursion 
Our whole school excursion takes place next 
Wednesday 16th December, 2015. 
The Bus will depart at  7:30 am from Spring Terrace 
School. 
Its going to be a warm day so a hat, sun screen and 
plenty of water will be essential. 
Those attending wil also need to bring recess and 
lunch. There is a cafeteria but we may not be close 
to it at morning tea and lunchtime. Students can 
bring money to buy an iceblock etc and for the 
souvenir shop. 
There are still seats available on the bus for the zoo 
excursion on Wednesday 16th December for 
parents or family members but please contact us 
as soon as possible. 

Last Day of School 
This Friday is the last day that all students will be at 
school together for the year. Apart from some 
serious play practice we will have some fun. 

What’s on!! 
Term 4 2015 
 
 Swimming - Tomorrow Wed 9 Dec  
 Concert Night: This Fri 11 Dec 
 Lake Burrendong: Primary 14-16 Dec 
 Combined Excursion: Next Wed 16 Dec 

Infants/Spring Into School to the Zoo 
 Parents, Friends & Staff Christmas 

Night Out: Thurs 17 Dec 

 Canteen: Last one for the year this Fri 11 Dec -  Belinda   
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 8th December 2015 Term 4 Week 10 
Students can wear casual clothes, they must have 
closed in shoes and a shirt that covers their 
shoulders. No thongs, sandles, crocs or singlet 
tops. 
They can bring a water pistol to school if they wish. 

Reports 
Reports will go home this Thursday. Please return 
any report folders that are still at home. 
 
Book Club: Book club has been ordered if it doesn’t 
arrive by this Friday, Mrs Chapman will be in the 
office next Mon, Tues and Thurs. 
 

Spring Terrace School 
Christmas 

 Night Out 

Our combined social evening 
is on at the Spring Hill Hotel on Thurs 

17th December at 6.30pm. 
If you wish to attend please have your 
numbers and payments into the office 

by this Friday 11th Dec. 
 
 

Spring into School   
Today was the last session. The Spring into School 
for next week will be the combined excursion to 

the Dubbo Western Plains Zoo on Wednesday 16th 
December for those who have nominated to 

attend. 
2016 

Our first session for next year is Tuesday 2nd 
February!! 
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This is our last newsletter for the year so 
we wish you all a safe and happy holiday 
                    ALSO 

http://www.orangefarmersmarket.org.au/

